
December 

Newsletter 
Dates for your diary 

Friday 16th December - School closes 

for Christmas 

Tuesday 3rd January - Training Day - 

school is closed to pupils 

Wednesday 4th January - School 

opens for the Spring Term 

Friday 10th February - School closes 

for February Half Term 

Monday 20th February - School Opens  

Great News Assemblies are on Friday 

13th and 27th January and the 10th of        

February.  Please join us if you can. 
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Merry Christmas Everyone! 

This is a good opportunity to thank all our    

parents, carers and families for their positivity 

and support!  It has been so lovely to see so 

many of you at our Christmas events. 

 We hope everyone has a really restful and 

happy break before the new year.  

Also a massive WELL DONE to our brilliant 

children – you are all AMAZING! 

All our brilliant staff are looking forward to a 

well-deserved break ready for the new year. 

If you are celebrating over the break, we wish 

you a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New 

Year - see you in January 2023! 
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